H Grazing Workshops

Rancho Jamul Ecological Reserve is hosting two grazing
workshops in April. Focus will be on the use of livestock
grazing as a wildland habitat management tool.

April 6, 2018, Check in at 8am

Spend the day in the field with us exploring ongoing grazing-
related monitoring efforts employed at RUER. Bring a sack
lunch and be prepared to get dirty. Limited spaces available.

April 20, 2018, Check in at 8am

We'll be exploring Ecosystem Processes & Functions,
Monitoring, Benefits for Conservation, and How to Implement
Biological Planned Grazing. Includes a Field Demonstration.
Lunch will be provided.

Please RSVP to tracie.nelson@wildlife.ca.gov and

john@4jhorseandlivestockco.com.




